
 

UNEV Petroleum Pipeline Project Update 

 
In Your Area: February 7, 2012 
 

 Overall:  The construction of the pipeline is completed and UNEV has started to deliver product 
through the pipeline to Southern Utah and Southern Nevada.   

 Millard County: UNEV was notified by Commissioner Withers that there were businesses in 
Millard County that had been contracted by our construction contractor that had outstanding 
invoices. UNEV contacted our construction contractor regarding these invoices and the 
businesses in Millard County. According to our knowledge these invoices have all been taken 
care of. If there are some remaining issues you know of or hear of please notify Cindy Gubler 
regarding this.  GEM Engineering has completed the final roads condition report and UNEV has 
provided a copy of it to Thayne Henrie to review.  Once we have had a discussion with Thayne 
on the report, we will come in and brief the Commissioners on the Road Maintenance 
Agreement and next steps.  Once we have the Road Maintenance Agreement elements finalized, 
UNEV will work with the Commissioners and Bruce Parker to ensure all items of our conditional 
use permit have been met.   

 Let Us Know: If you hear something about our project that we need to be aware of or address, 
please let me know.   

 
Cindy Gubler at 801.364.0088 x107 or 801.971.5639.   

 


